
 

Public Notice            
 
LUTON BOROUGH COUNCIL 
REVOCATION NOTICE  
DESIGNATION OF AN AREA FOR ADDITIONAL LICENSING 
 
Luton Borough Council made a designation (The Luton Borough Council Designation of 
an Area for Additional Licensing 2023) on 24th July 2023 to introduce an Additional 
Licensing Scheme covering the whole of the Borough of Luton. 
 
Luton Borough Council (“The Council”) HEREBY GIVES NOTICE in accordance with 
Section 60 of the Housing Act 2004 (“The Act”) that the Designation is revoked with 
effect from 20th October 2023.  The reasons for revoking the Designation are that the 
Council is to amend the implementation date of the scheme. 
 
For further information: 
 

Private Sector Housing Enforcement    
Luton Borough Council  Tel: 01582 546000 
Town Hall 
Luton     e-mail: HMO.Hotline@luton.gov.uk  
LU1 2BQ    web: http://www.luton.gov.uk/hmo 

And follow the link to  
HMOs – Advice for Landlords 

 
 

 
Signed:…………………………………………………… 
 
 Colin Moone, Service Director, Housing 
 
 
Date: 20th October 2023 
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